
 
   

Mill Hill Matters 

 

 

 

           Edition 24                24th March 2023 
 

 

 

Newsletter 

 
OUR READING STARS this week are… 

R  Eddie Gray 
Y1 Leland McCaskill 
Y2 Sonni-Lee Downs 

Y3 Stephanie Tsoi 
Y4  Ryley Cawthra 

Y5 Alfie Kirton 
Y6 Lacie-Mae McLeod 

 
 

SCHOOL SUPERSTARS OF THE WEEK 
Who has impressed their teacher this week? 

Mrs Sharp, Nursery – Rida Shamieh – for being amazing at tidying up 

and always being helpful. 

Mrs Beck, Reception – Dottie Orchard – for being such a kind and 

caring member of our class. 

Mrs Button 

Mrs Newby 

Jenson-Carter Downs – for trying so 

hard in all your lessons. 

Mrs 

Withington 

Alfie-Joe Pocklington – for amazing 

science and super leaf drawings. 

Miss 

Waterworth 

Emma Vasileva – for giving 100% in 

everything. 

Mr 

Warden 

Garret Kerry – for a fantastic effort 

to improve his presentation. 

Mrs 

Robson 

Oliver Greaves - for persistent hard 

work and a cheery disposition. 

Mr 

Rochfort 

Sophie Simmonds – for continued 

excellent work in all areas. 

 

 
 

Whole School 

Attendance 

School Target  

** 97% ** 

*97%* 
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ATTENDANCE 
WE ARE GOING FOR 

GREEN! 

Rec 96% 

Yr 1 *99%* 

Yr 2 92% 

Yr 3 94% 

Yr 4 98% 

Yr 5 **100%** 

Yr 6 *99%* 
 

 

Disco 
It is non uniform day on 

Tuesday 28th March as we 

will be having our 

celebratory disco during 

the afternoon. 

Lunch will be picnic style 

on this day to allow the 

setting up of the hall. 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

28th March         Celebration Disco - Non uniform 
31st March         Easter Holiday 
18th April            Return to School 
2nd May               Class Photographs 
8th May                Coronation Bank Holiday 
9th – 12th May     Year 6 SATS 
13th June            Countryside Day for Yrs 3,4,5 and 6 
WC 19th June    Sports Week 
7th  July               Bag2School 
 

 
Does your child have 

trainers in school? 
All children should have 
footwear for outdoor PE 

please. 

JEWELLERY 

Please be aware that jewellery is not 

permitted in school as it has health and safety 

implications. 

Only a small pair of ear studs are allowed 

which have to be removed/ taped over for PE. 

 
Children with shoulder 

length hair should have it 
tied up please. We will ask 

children with their hair 
loose to tie it up. 

THANK YOU 

 
Once again, we have 

entered the Veg Box 

competition at the 

Great Yorkshire Show. 

This year the theme is 

‘Nutritious Delicious’. 

The new box has 

arrived and we will soon 

be getting down to 

some serious gardening!  

Number of children 
with 100% 

attendance: 

BRILLIANT 

23 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Did you know….? 
 Children who reached 

the expected standards 
at the end of KS2 have 
less than five days off 
school a year during 
their whole time at 

primary school. 

 


